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We’ve been learning all about baptism this week as part of 

our RE topic ‘Welcome’. The children have learned lots of 
new vocabulary connected to baptism and really enjoyed 

playing the roles of the priest, parents and Godparents as we 

role played a baptism in class. If your child is baptised then it 

would be lovely if you could show them some photos and 

mementoes from their special day. If you’d like to send some 

pictures in for your child to share with us, we’d love to see 
them. You can send these to us via ‘Evidence me’ to remove 

the risk of losing precious photographs! 

 

 

Our focus story has been ‘Kipper’s birthday’ by Mick Inkpen. 
We’ve enjoyed lots of other ‘Kipper’ stories too. The children 

loved decorating our home corner for a birthday party and 

have had lots of fun playing birthday parties in there. We 



linked this to our maths as we’ve been learning about 
numbers 4 and 5 this week. The children have had to put the 

correct number of candles on the cake, set the table for the 

correct number of guests and have made birthday cards and 

banners with the numbers 4 or 5 on them. 

 

We’ve been carrying out a phonics assessment in class over 
the past few days and we can’t tell you how happy we are 

with the progress the children are making. We know that lots 

of you are using the ‘Floppy’s phonics’ resources at home. If 
you haven’t used them yet, then why not give them a try? Let 

us know if you need to be reminded of the login details. 

 

Thank you all so much for being so supportive when we had 

our unexpected school closure on Thursday. We really 

appreciate all of the fantastic playing and learning you did at 

home with the children. Don’t forget to send us some 
pictures on Evidence me if you did anything interesting. 

 

Our children look fantastic today all dressed up for Children 

in need! What a fun day we’ve had! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well, it certainly has been another busy week in Reception. 

Lots of learning and lots of fun…just the way we like it! 
Remember, if you’ve got any questions or concerns, please 

don’t hesitate to catch one of the Reception team. 

 


